
Year 2, Term 3, Newsletter, Into The Unknown 

Happy New Year to you all!  We hope that you had a fantastic 

Christmas and New Year- thank you for the Christmas presents both 

to myself and the other members of the Year 2 team. 

 

This term our topic is based around two explorers: Neil Armstrong 

and Christopher Columbus and why they were famous. 

 

Just a quick reminder that if you write something in the green 

Communication Book then please ask your child to hand it to an adult 

as they come into school.  Please also remind your children, (as we 

do) that if they need their reading book changed to put it into the 

box and to hand their homework in as well.  Now that we are in Term 

3 this should becoming part of their routine.    

 

Please note as specified on the spellings given out at the end of last 

term that when there is a Curriculum Day (Friday), spellings will be 

tested on Thursday instead. 

 

Due to the cloakroom now being in the library area could you please 

be mindful of the size of any bags that your child brings in.  The 

school green pump bags are the perfect size and fit on the pegs well. 

Dates to remember … 

date event 

Friday January 11th Curriculum Day 

Monday January 14th Indian Drumming session 

Friday January 25th Community Worship in church 

Friday February 1st Curriculum Day 

Tuesday February 5th  Visitor talk about The Torah 

      


